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3rd May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Attached to today’s letter is the 2024-2025 term dates. Hamwic Education Trust have increased the number of Inset days 

we have each year to 7 to provide dedicated professional training days for teachers and support staff. 

Non-School Uniform Day – We will be holding a non-school uniform day on Friday 24th May in aid of donations towards 

the Hamwic Education Trust Foundation as they raise money to support disadvantaged pupils and fill the gaps that pupil 

premium funding does not cover. Each year the foundation provides Christmas Eve Boxes to identified children at schools 

across the Hamwic trust. The suggested donation is £1 per pupil and staff will have buckets out at drop off time. You can 

also donate on Just Giving by using this link Donate - Donation amount - JustGiving  

Little Livingstone’s – our preschool is starting to get booked up for September, but we do still have some spaces. If you 

have a child who is due to turn 2 or 3 before September or know any other families that are looking for a preschool, please 

call the office to arrange a tour with Miss Roberts, Foundation Stage Leader, on Thursday mornings.  

Kidscape – our on-site wrap around care provider is privately run and provides both breakfast and after school club. They 

are also open during holiday periods and on inset days. The May half term holiday club will have a vegetable theme and 

will include a trip to a strawberry farm! They will be open over the half term from Tuesday 28th May until Friday 31st May 

with the trip being on Thursday 30th May. For more information on costs and how to book contact Dolly on 

admin@kidscapeclub.com or 07985704321 

Jam Jars - if you have any empty jam jars at home, we would really appreciate you donating them to us as we have 

lots of D&T projects this term in our Art room. 

Diary Dates 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale – Thursday 9th May at pick up time by the Junior school reception area 

PTFA Doughnut Sale – Friday 17th May – more information to follow 

A Day in the Life of a Primary Pupil – we are inviting existing parents to come into our Federation to see our wonderful 

learning and facilities in action from 9.00 – 10.00am on 8th May or 19th June. Please email or telephone the office to 

book onto one of the days. 

Book Cafés – Our final 2 book café’s will be for Year 2 on 21st May and Year 1 on 12th June. Parent/carers of children in 

these year groups are invited to come into school from 8.30 until 9.30.  

Non-School Uniform Day – Friday 24th May – suggested donation £1.00 per child 

PTFA Summer Fayre – After school on Thursday 4th July on the junior school field 

Attendance - Congratulations to Fir, Pine, Oak, Blossom, Mulberry, Silver Birch and Beech for their over 96% attendance! 

I wish you a wonderful long weekend. 

Claire Addis 

Executive Headteacher   
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